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Mr. Mike Spanner and Hervé Renouf

Cobham Flight Inspection 

Hanger 360, Durham Tees valley Airport, 

Darlington, Durham DL2 1NJ 

United Kingdom

Via email: mike.spanner@flightprecision.co.uk
Dear Mike,

Thank you for your interest in the 15th International Flight Inspection Symposium (IFIS).  I appreciate the time you took to prepare your abstract (The ICASC Technical Working Group view on RNAV Flight Inspection) in support of this year’s theme: Shaping Aerospace Flight Inspection for the Future.

I am pleased to advise you that your abstract has been reviewed and accepted by our international evaluating committee for presentation at the symposium. This letter serves to advise you of the critical deadlines for 15th IFIS technical presenters.  

1. Please prepare your final paper, in accordance with the attached template, for presentation during the 15th IFIS.  Your paper will also be published in the 15th IFIS record of proceedings. We are in the process of finalizing the sequence of papers and presentation times, which will appear on the IFIS 2008 website www.IFIS2008.com under the agenda tab. 

The selected technical papers were based on the abstracts submitted. Therefore your paper and accompanying presentation slides should be in conformity with the original abstract title and content.  Reference to specific proprietary hardware, software, and/or manufacturers’ names in your presentation will be permitted provided they are factual and essential to the paper’s primary meaning and content. However please remember that these are professional technical papers and must not in any way, constitute de facto commercial presentations or advertisements. Kindly note that in order to meet our commitments we must receive your final paper by May 01, 2008. 

2.
Your accompanying slide presentation must be received by June 08, 2008. Please prepare your presentation, in accordance with the attached template, for presentation during the 15th IFIS. 

3.
Please also prepare a short biography (approximately 250 words or half a page) and a recent digital color photograph of yourself (preferably dressed in business attire) and submit this to us by May 01, 2008.
Your paper, presentation, and biography can be uploaded to the website under the “Call for Abstracts” tab.  During this process, you may use the same email address and password that you previously used for registering your abstract. If you use a different email address and password please be sure that your name and document titles are clearly shown on all files uploaded. 

Thanks again for your valued participation.  We are looking forward to seeing you in Oklahoma City in June.

Sincerely,

James L. Wilson
Chairman, 15th International Flight Inspection Symposium
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